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Library Council
President PEC;C;Y SORC;E

Vice-President JUNE MARSHALL

Secretary JANET KORB

Treasurer JUNE REISTER

Advisor Miss A. LORAINE AVERS

The Library Council was organized in 1942
to interest students in th; school library and
its operation. The members spend at least
two periods a week in the library performing
routine work, such as replacing books on
shelves, collecting fines, preparing books for
circulation, and keeping books in order.

Meetings are held semi-monthly under the
guidance of Miss Ayers, the school librarian.

Each member must attend meetings to re-
ceive a regular school credit at the end of
the year.

Senior high students are eligible to mem-
bership, providing a good scholastic average
is maintained and evidence of real interest
in library work is shown. Some eighth grade
students are admitted, but they receive no
credit.
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